February 15, 2021

Wisconsin Department of Transportation

Division of Transportation Investment Management
4822 Madison Yards Way, 6th Floor South

PO Box 7913

Madison, Wl 53707-7913

Sent via Email: john.nordbo@dot.wi.gov

Re: Oneida Nation Comments on the WI Department of Transportation (WisDOT) Coordination
Document
Dear John,

On behalf of the Oneida Nation, we appreciate the opportunity to submit comments on the WI
Department of Transportation’s Coordination document. The Oneida Nation has valued the relationship
it has established with WisDOT staff and tribal liaisons and has been evidenced in our work in many
projects including the Interstate 41 expansion project, the Highway 29 and County VV project, Highway
172 roundabout project and more.

The work of the Intertribal Task Force continues to improve, and the consultation and information
provided to the task force has been valuable to improving communications and the success of our
Nation to continue obtaining our goals and objectives relative to future planning.

We believe that the coordination document as written continues to serve its purpose and have no
further comment on the document. We encourage continued cooperation and communication and
appreciate the opportunity to be consulted and provided information.

Again, thank you for the opportunity to comment. If you should have any additional questions, please
contact Melinda J. Danforth, Director of Intergovernmental Affairs at (920) 869-4022 or via email at
mdanforj@oneidanation.org

With a Good Mind, a Good Heart and a Strong Fire,

Tekowsi i YA
Tehassi Tasi Hill, Chairman
Oneida Nation

Cc: Marie Summers, Councilwoman



